

SAN ANTONIO CONSERVATION SOCIETY

May 6, 2015

Felix Padron, Director
Department for Culture and Creative Development
City of San Antonio
PO Box 839966
San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966

Re: La Villita Restoration Fund

Dear Mr. Padron:

After review with your staff, the San Antonio Conservation Society is recommending NIOSA restoration funds designated for La Villita, be used for the following item:

• Renovations to the Maverick Plaza entrance – For construction of a more open and transparent Alamo Street/Nueva Street entry to the plaza. (\$125,000)

The Conservation Society would like to continue to be included in the review of the design phases that will lead up to this work.

Sincerely

Sue Ann Pemberton, FAIA

President

APPROVED:

Felix Padron

107 KING WILLIAM STREET ◆ SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78204-1312 ◆ 210/224-6163 ◆ FAX: 210/224-6168

